
The Working Horse Trust 
Registered Charity No 327512 

 

The charity has been based on the Nevill Estate in 
Eridge since 1994.  Now, however, due to a change in 
the Estate's policy, we have been asked to leave. 
  
We are seeking to rent sufficient grazing and stabling 
facilities for our 14 rare breed draught horses within 
reasonable catchment of Eridge/ Tunbridge Wells in 
order to maintain the local volunteer support which 
enables the charity to function.  
 
If you can assist with the above criteria (or know 
someone else who might) please contact Jo Ambrose: 
  
T: 01892 750105 
E: enquiries@theworkinghorsetrust.org 
W: www.theworkinghorsetrust.org 
F: facebook.com/The-Working-Horse-Trust 

 Approximately 25acres of 
grazing land 
  

 Large open plan barn or circa 
500-600sq meters (for winter 
stabling) 
  

 Storage facilities (for our 
vehicles & implements, 
harness, hay and  
straw) 
  

 Welfare facilities (flushing 
toilets, electric/ water 
supply, temporary staff 
accommodation) 
  

 Direct access (we host            
occasional Open Days and          
other fundraising events) 

Our Requirements: 

THE WORKING HORSE TRUST - HELPING TO PROTECT OUR HEAVY HORSE BREEDS 
 

Our traditional heavy horse breeds are becoming increasingly rare. The Suffolk is widely regarded as the rarest equine in the 
works; the Shire could disappear over the next ten years; the Clydesdale is at risk. The Working Horse Trust is the only charity of 

its kind in the UK, run entirely by volunteers and funded by our own efforts. Our mission is to protect our breeds and maintain 
working horse heritage through education, demonstrations and training.     

CAN YOU HELP? 
  

THE WORKING HORSE TRUST URGENTLY 
NEEDS TO FIND A NEW HOME! 

mailto:enquiries@theworkinghorsetrust.org

